Preserving Houston's LGBTQ Broadcast History: The Gulf Coast LGBT Radio and Television Digitization Project
In 2020, the Gulf Coast LGBT Radio and Television Digitization Project was launched with the support of the National Endowment for the Humanities (NEH) Humanities Collections and Reference Resources Program. The project's mission is to digitize, preserve, and grant access to thousands of hours of Houston's LGBTQ broadcast history, including recordings that had not been publicly available since their initial broadcast.
Thanks to community partnerships, this project has successfully digitized all materials included in the grant, resulting in over 3,500 unique digital files. Among these files are the long-running radio program After Hours, episodes of radio series Wilde 'n' Stein and Lesbian & Gay Voices, among other radio programs, and 48 episodes of TV Montrose, a cable newsmagazine documenting life in Houston's Montrose neighborhood from 1998-1999.
We are excited to announce that all episodes of TV Montrose have been published in the UH Libraries Audio/Video Repository. Within these episodes, researchers will find bygone sites of Montrose, interviews with local political figures such as Mayor Lee P. Brown, Representative Sheila Jackson Lee, then-city councilperson Annise Parker, and information about local arts, health, and social events that affected the LGBTQ community.
Additionally, several years of After Hours are now available on the AV Repository, with more to come. Styled as a late-night "queer variety show," After Hours features "music, news, chat, risqué antics, gossip, and above all, activism." The show's content varies from interviews with LGBTQ musicians to coverage of the March on Washington and frank discussions around gender and identity.
To ensure equitable access to these materials and promote the use of the collection, all digitized materials have been transcribed, with searchable PDFs available through the AV Repository platform. Moving forward, the project team will continue to work on transcription and descriptive work, and they plan to create an online exhibit to contextualize and highlight these historically significant materials.
The Gulf Coast LGBT Radio and Television Digitization Project is an important resource for preserving and sharing the history of Houston's LGBTQ community. With its extensive collection of digitized materials, the project offers a unique opportunity to learn about the experiences and contributions of LGBTQ individuals and communities in Houston. We encourage everyone to explore the digitized materials and learn more about this important part of Houston's history.

